
 

 

 

7 October 2024 

NZX Limited 
WELLINGTON 
 
Spectrum Consulting Limited Acquisition 

The dates for the satisfaction of the conditions precedent in respect of the conditional acquisition 
of Spectrum Consulting Limited have been extended to 31 October 2024. 

BAI will update the market in respect of progress regarding the satisfaction of the conditions in 
due course. 

For more information on the content of this announcement, please contact: 

Sean Joyce 
Executive Chairman 
Being AI Limited 
Auckland 
New Zealand 

Contact: +64 21 865 704 

 

  


